
 

 

Lane Green First School 

Headteacher: Mr Tom Wright 
 

Bilbrook Road, Bilbrook, Wolverhampton, WV8 1EU 
Tel: 01902 297920  

E-mail: office@lgf.sslp.uk 
  School Website: www.lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have some exciting upcoming events before Christmas for our children. Please see further 
details below with extra events added (in bold). 
 

Year Group Event Date and Time Extra Information 

Nursery and 

Reception 

Christmas 

Singalong and craft 

activities 

Tuesday 12th 

December 10am 

PTFA Christmas pop up 

shop will be open to raise 

money for our pupils 

before performance. 

Year 3 and 4  Christmas 

Singalong 

Thursday 14th 

December 1:45pm 

PTFA Christmas pop up 

shop will be open to raise 

money for our pupils 

before performance. 

Year 1,2,3,4 Glow in the dark 

dodgeball 

Friday 15th 

December during 

school day 

Please can children 

come to school in PE 

kits. 

Year 1 and 2 Christmas 

Production 

Monday 18th 

December 1:45pm 

PTFA Christmas pop up 

shop will be open to raise 

money for our pupils 

before performance. 

Reception, Year 

1,2,3,4 

Christmas Lunch Tuesday 19th 

December 

Children can wear a 

Christmas jumper if they 

wish (no charge). 

Nursery, 

Reception, Year 

1,2,3,4 

Christmas Disco Friday 22nd 

December during 

school day. 

Non uniform day for £1.  

Additional money can 

be brought for sweets 

and treats available to 

buy during disco 

All year groups End of Term Friday 22nd 

December 3:10pm 

No After School Club 

available 

All year groups Start of New term Monday 8th January  
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